CCAS

Contact Centre Association of Singapore

Dear CCAS Members,
I hope this message finds you well as we gear up for the CCAS Contact Centre Awards 2025.

First, let's take a moment to reflect on 2024. Last year, we received an impressive number of
almost 200 participating entries. Our Awards Gala Dinner was a resounding success, with over
550 attendees—a record for us! 2024 was truly a banner year, and it's all thanks to your
incredible support.

We are working diligently to ensure that we can continue with physical awards judging this year.
Based on last year's experience, we believe that in-person judging enhances the overall quality
and execution of the Awards.

This year, we will be bringing back the Winner’s Series, where last year's winners will share their
experiences, thoughts, and journey to becoming CCAS Awards Winners! Do watch out for it with
details to come!

The CCAS Awards Team has developed a tentative timeline for the awards, which may be
subject to adjustments. This timeline will keep you informed of all crucial periods. We also highly

recommend following us on LinkedIn to stay updated.

Please remember to join us for our Call for Entry Briefing will be on 28 February 2025 @
1400Hrs via WebEX!

As we embark on this exciting journey, we wish all our 2025 Awards participants the very best!

CCAS International Contact Centre
Awards Chairlady 2025
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